Feedback Request Email



Good afternoon,

Thank you for participating in the lecture 6/18/20: Selecting the Right Dose for Pregnant Women Using PBPK.

Please take a few minutes to provide us with your thoughts on the session today so we may enhance future Webinars. We value your feedback. Simply click the link below to begin.

Click here to respond

Thank you for your time!

Sincerely,

BPCA Program

P.S. If you completed the evaluation form that appeared immediately following the lecture today, please disregard this email and thank you for your feedback!